
 

Environmental Information Request – Wood burning stoves 
 

Date received 26/2/21 

Request; 

I would like to know: How many fines have you issued for the illegal use of woodburning stoves 
between January 2015 - February 2021? Please can you provide me with a breakdown of the number 
of fines for each year. 
 

Response: 

The pollution team have confirmed that we have issued no fines for the illegal use of wood burning 
stoves between January 2015 - February 2021. 
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